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I N T R O D U C T I O N
Owing to COVID-19 almost every work had been
done in virtual mode but soon after the reopening
of the college, the much diligent team of
volunteers of NSS unit of RLAC organized its first
physical orientation on 24th February 2022 at
3pm. A total of 147 volunteers of NSS unit of RLAC
attended its first physical orientation, after almost
2 years, with great enthusiasm which led to more
unity among all the volunteers.
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I N T E R A C T I O N  W I T H  P R O G R A M M E
O F F I C E R S  &  O F F I C E  B E A R E R S
As the event succeeded, the current programme
officer Dr. Rita Jain and Ex Programme Officer Dr.
Prerna Diwan enlightened the NSS team of
volunteers. After that, all the office bearers,
executive members and all the team leaders
introduced themselves, and motivated the
volunteers for more contribution in the society.



FEB 24,2022EVENT REPORT

U P C O M I N G  O P P U R T U N I T E S
STRATEGY TWEAKS AND NEW INITIATIVES

During the speech, our programme officer, Dr.
Rita Jain also gave an insight about the
upcoming collaboration with world-renowned
organisations like LADLI Foundation Trust,
Indian Red cross society and Hero MotoCorp Ltd.
will be illuminating us with the expertise of
their respective fields such as Blood Donation
Awareness Camp and Road Safety awareness
programs. 
In these programs, the volunteers would get to
work with the respective officials, get to learn
about the problems in depth and the best way to
conquer them.
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E X T R A O R D I N A R Y  V O L U N T E E R I S M
O F  B A T C H  ( 2 0 1 9 - 2 0 2 1 )
NSS is all about helping others, which was once
again proven by the exceptional volunteers of
our unit. All the volunteers proved their metal
within the organization, and to celebrate the
completion of their required time and
plenipotentiary efforts provided by them in both
online and offline activities, volunteers of the
batch 2019-2021 were awarded by the current
and previous programme officers with gifts and
certificates of appreciation.
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W R A P - U P :

"The betterment of the society is not a job
to be left to a few, it's a responsibility to
be shared by all"

The event became lively and vibrant with the chorus of NSS
claps in unison, directed by our President.
This really boosted zeal in volunteers and invoked energy
on a hot and blistering day.

At last, there were refreshment were arranged by NSS RLAC
for its volunteers. The event came to an end with a
photography session of the NSS RLAC Family.

We pledge to imbibe the inspirational talk of our
Programme officer moving forward and taking our unit to
new heights.
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G L I M P S E S  O F  T H E  E V E N T


